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Resolution 17 – 07 

 
A Resolution amending the Franchise Agreement between the Town of Elsmere and 

Crown Castle NG East, LLC. 

 
 

 

 

Proposed By:  Councilwoman Joann I. Personti 

 

Date:   August 10, 2018 

 

Results:     Passed  7 In Favor, 0 Opposed 
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Resolution 17 – 07 

 
A Resolution amending the Franchise Agreement between the Town of Elsmere and 

Crown Castle NG East, LLC. 

 
 

WHEREAS, on June 08, 2017 the Mayor and Council passed Resolution 17-05; 

and 

 

WHEREAS, after the passing after the passing Resolution 17-05 on June 08, 

2017, Crown Castle NG East, LLC. reviewed the final document and determined that the 

document needed revision; and 

 

WHEREAS, the Town Attorney has determind the the change which Crown 

Castle NG East, LLC. is requesting will have no negative impact on the Town.  

  

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Mayor and Council that the 

Franchise agreement authorized with Crown Castle NG East, LLC by resolution 17-05 is 

hereby amended as follows. 

 

In Section 2.2, change the word “or” to “and”.  And that a copy of the 

amneded agreement be attached to this document.  

 

 

RESOLVED BY THE MAYOR AND COUNCIL THIS 10TH DAY OF AUGUST 

2017. 

  

 

 

 

__________________________   _________________________ 

Eric Thompson, Mayor    Brian Hurst, Secretary 
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Synopsis 

Resolution 17 – 07 

 
This Resolution authorizes a change to the Franchise Agreement between the Town of 

Elsmere and Crown Castle NG East, LLC. 

 

 

 

 

Fiscal Impact 

 

There is no anticipated Fiscal Impact associated with this action.  

 


